28 May 2013
Victorian Taxi Industry Inquiry

The Victorian Government has today released its response to the Victorian Taxi
Industry Inquiry Final Recommendations.

The Victorian Government has indicated its support of a recommendation to
regulate the service fee charged for processing electronic payments at a level
that reflects the resource cost of providing the service. The Victorian Inquiry
recommended that the service fee be set at 5%. This compares to Cabcharge’s
service fee of 10%.

Cabcharge will study the document released today in its entirety and make a
considered response in due course.
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